
 

Dear Friends, 
 
Regretfully, I will no longer be able to serve as your pain management provider here at 
Advanced Practice Pain Management. Unfortunately, we now find ourselves forced into 
circumstances which make it impossible for me to continue to offer the full range of 
services needed to provide you with the most current, evidence-based treatment you 
deserve. And so, after two years, we have made the difficult and painful decision to 
close the clinic. 
 
Our last day of operation will be June 30, 2023. I will continue to provide pain care for 
you prior to this closing date. You may want to contact your insurance company for a list 
of pain providers in the area that are in-network for your plan. Also, you should speak 
with your Primary-Care provider regarding a referral to a new pain provider, if needed. 
 
After June 30, your medical records will continue to be stored on our cloud based EMR. 
You may mail future medical record requests to:  
 

Advanced Practice Pain Management 
325 Wilson St.  
Henderson, Texas 75652 
  

We will fill record requests in accordance with state law retention requirements. 
 
Thank you for trusting us with your pain care. It has been a pleasure for Angela, Monica, 
and I to serve you. We will miss you, and we wish you health and happiness in the 
future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dwight Hall, APRN 


